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Dear Stewart Partners, 

We hope all of you of you are adjusting to the end of daylight saving time.  It always takes some time to 

get used to the fact that the commute home from work is now done after the sun has set and with 

headlights on.   

In this week’s update we want to remind you that Thursday is Veteran’s Day and Registries will be 

closed.  Our offices at Stewart are open and we’ll be here to answer your underwriting questions.  In 

addition, there are several upcoming educational webcasts that are scheduled this month.  Details and 

sign-up information for each is below.  Lastly, and right in time for holiday shopping, we included the 

most recent newsletter from SANS Security Awareness.    

• Veteran’s Day 

 
Thursday is Veteran’s Day and we want to take the opportunity in today’s update to thank all 
the men and women who have served our country.  It is because of the service provided by 
these brave men and women that we can enjoy freedoms and liberties many of us sometimes 
take for granted.  Thank you for your service!    
 

• Upcoming Webinars  

 

Stewart is hosting two webinars this month.  The first is focused on expanding your marketing 

efforts by using video, and the second is an economic recap of 2021 with some predictions of 

what is ahead presented by Stewart’s Chief Economist, Ted Jones.  ALTA is also hosting a 

webinar that will focus on the impact of the 2022 midterm elections and the real estate 

industry.  For details on each of these, please see below.  

Topic:   Video Marketing – How to start marketing with video and why. 
Date:     Thursday, November 11, 2021 at 2PM 

To register, follow this link:  Click here to register for this webinar (CTRL + Click to 
follow). You will immediately receive a SAVE THIS EMAIL meeting confirmation from 
messenger@WebEx.com which will include the audio dialing number and your 
individual webinar login access link. 

 
Topic:    2021 Economic Recap 
Date:     Thursday, November 18, 2021at 11 AM 
To register, follow this link:  Click here to register for this webinar (CTRL + Click to follow 
link).  You will immediately receive a SAVE THIS STEWART EMAIL meeting confirmation 
from WebEx which will include your individual webinar login access link and the 

instructions to select your audio options. 
 
For questions on these two webinars, contact Gloria Prinz at gprinz@stewart.com  
 
ALTA is hosting a webinar on Wednesday, November 17th at 1PM about how the results of the 
2022 elections could impact your business.  The speakers will also provide an update on policies 
surrounding such topics as remote online notarization, wire fraud, and cannabis.  To access the 
registration link, follow this link:  https://www.alta.org/education/webinars.cfm  

https://stewart.webex.com/stewart/k2/j.php?MTID=tccb2e69c471475d8886edd9debd66f97
mailto:messenger@WebEx.com
https://stewart.webex.com/stewart/k2/j.php?MTID=t36c58dad1eda0d98e183cd582d4eb488
mailto:gprinz@stewart.com
https://www.alta.org/education/webinars.cfm
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• OUCH! SANS Security Awareness November newsletter 

 

This month’s newsletter from SANS Security Awareness is all about how to stay safe when 

shopping online.  You can read the newsletter here: 

https://www.sans.org/newsletters/ouch/shopping-online-securely-nov-21/   

Please feel free to share with family and friends.   

• Stewart’s Massachusetts COVID-19 Resource Page & Information Page – URL CHANGE 

 
Our easy reference page, which provides you quick access to all our Mid-Week updates, gap 
coverage affidavits, and bulletins that specifically relate to COVID and other emergency orders, 
has moved.  Save this new URL as bookmark in your web browser for easy 
access:  https://www.stewart.com/en/state-pages/massachusetts-agents/underwriting-
resources/covid-19.html  
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